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NEWS RELEASE 

COLTON POLICE DEPARTMENT 
650 North La Cadena Drive, Colton, CA 92324 909.370.5000 / 909.370.5158 Fax 

Mike Hadden, Chief of Police 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

 

Fatal Traffic Collision 
 
Date:         November 22, 2019              
  
Time:         14:45 PM    
 
From:  Sergeant G. Castillo   
 
Location:     1300 Block of N. Mt. Vernon Ave  
 
Victim:          14year old Female 
 
Case:            19-07208                  
 

 
Summary: 
 
 
The Colton Police Department received a 911 call in reference to a vehicle vs. pedestrian traffic collision 
in the 1300 block of N. Mt. Vernon Ave., Colton.  Upon the officers’ arrival, a 14-year-old juvenile, female 
was located, suffering from blunt force trauma.  Colton Fire and AMR responded to the scene to render 
medical aide; however, she succumbed to her injuries. The driver of the vehicle remained on scene.  
The Colton Police Department MAIT (Major Accident Investigation’s Team) team was called out and 
took over the investigation. At this time the identity of the female is being withheld pending notification 
next of kin.  The investigation is still ongoing. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
    
 
 
            
 
 
 
 


